
District 8 Director Candidate 

The following member has completed the necessary qualification questionnaire and submitted a 
timely petition signed by 15 Lake Country Power members to be considered a candidate for 
director of Lake Country Power. 

Brian Napstad 

My wife Sharon and I live in Shamrock Township. We have 3 grown sons all of whom graduated 
from McGregor High School. We have been blessed with 2 grandchildren. We have been Lake 
Country Power cooperative members since 1997. 

 I earned a Bachelors of Science Degree from the University of Wisconsin in 1980. 

It has been my privilege to be Lake Country Power District 8 Director the past two years. I have 
earned my Credentialed Cooperative Director Certification from the National Rural Electric 
Cooperative Association which prepares directors for their duties and responsibilities 
representing member owners. 

My other experience includes: Fisherman’s Bay Restaurant; owner (present), Aitkin County 
Commissioner, Chairman Minnesota Board of Water and Soil Resources, Vice-Chairman 
Minnesota Environmental Quality Board, Chairman Mississippi Headwaters Board, Big Sandy 
Lakes Area Watershed Management Board, and Northern Counties Land Use Coordinating 
Board. 

My commitment to Lake Country Power member owners is to represent your interests in 
providing safe, reliable, affordable electric service. 

I would appreciate your support to continue as your District 8 director. 

 


